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14th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Rother Valley All Sing 
 
On Tuesday 12th February, Year 3 have been invited to Midhurst Rother 
College, together with other schools from the Rother Valley, to join in “The 
Rother Valley All Sing”.  This will give the children a chance to sing together as a 
large group and should be great fun. 
 
We shall be travelling by minibuses, leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back 
at school at approximately 12.30pm.  The children will need to take a small 
bottle of water with them (not their school water bottle in case this is left 
behind!)   
 
If you child usually has a hot meal this will need to be cancelled for this 
day. 
 
The Local Visits Consent Form will cover this. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Emma McGrath 
Beech Class Teacher 
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